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Notice Number: DT200001 Rev.A 2025.08.25 

Subject: Immediate Stop Use, Recall and Repair Notice – DEWALT D200P Personal SRL 
(Class 2 SRL-P) 

Dear Valued Customer, 

DFP Safety Corporation is committed to ensuring the safety and reliability of all our products. 
During a recent quality inspection, we identified a manufacturing issue involving the DEWALT 
D200P Class 2 SRL-P (Self-Retracting Lifeline – Personal). 

Specifically, it was found that in some units, the anaerobic adhesive (thread lock) was not 
applied to the set screws that secure the block swivel pin. Without this adhesive, the set 
screws may loosen over time, potentially causing the swivel pin to disengage and the block to 
become separated from the energy absorber. 

IMPORTANT: Although there have been no reported injuries or incidents, we are issuing this 
Immediate Stop Use, Recall, and Repair Notice out of an abundance of caution. 

Affected Products 

Part Number Description 
DXFP270222-008 DEWALT D200P Personal SRL - Leading Edge - Twin Leg - Steel Snap Hook 

DXFP270322-008 DEWALT D200P Personal SRL - Leading Edge - Twin Leg - Steel Rebar Hook 

DXFP272222-008 DEWALT D200P Personal SRL - Leading Edge - Twin Leg - Aluminum Snap Hook 

DXFP272322-008 DEWALT D200P Personal SRL - Leading Edge - Twin Leg - Aluminum Rebar Hook 

DXFP272422-008 DEWALT D200P Personal SRL - Leading Edge - Twin Leg - Aluminum Carabiner 

Required Action 

• IMMEDIATELY STOP USE of any units listed above.
• CONTACT DFP Safety at (612) 254-8744 or sales@dfpsafety.com and provide your full 

contact information including Name, Company Name, Address, Phone Number, email 
address, and the number of units to be returned.

• We will arrange for the units to be returned at our expense to an Authorized Service 
Center for inspection and repair.
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Our Commitment to Safety 

At DFP Safety Corporation, the well-being of your workforce is our highest priority. We are 
taking every necessary step to address this issue promptly and minimize any disruption to your 
operations. We sincerely apologize for the inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your 
cooperation in ensuring a safe working environment for all. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact our support team at (612) 
254-8744 or sales@dfpsafety.com. 

Sincerely, 

DFP Safety Corporation 


